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-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 1:52 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0026

-- Name --
Kristine Gyldenbjerg

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This company is predatory with their pricing and enforcement.  They are bleeding the rural homeowners dry with
their rates.  They DO NOT INVEST in infrastructure development.

PLEASE prohibit this increase.

-- Attachment --
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